Albert, Crystal

From:

Hector Mendez <hectoremendez@icloud.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 16, 2022 4:44 PM

To:

LegPublicComment

Subject:

South Hempstead Redistricting

Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or unexpected emails.

Dear Constituents,

It appears that South Hempstead was redistrict in 3 ways. This is a Hamlet with about 700 homes, the Hamlet organized South Hempstead Civic Association since 1938. As a Hamlet we work together with our Political Leaders in resolving community issues.

What you are proposing is that we become divided as Hamlet and as so we don't have the voice of the entire Hamlet. This can cause issues within our small Hamlet when parties are apposed to working together and we can accomplish anything for the better of the Hamlet.

I understand the issue with large diverse communities. South Hempstead is a Hamlet with 700 homes and everyone knows everyone.

Please reconsider your decision to divide South Hempstead.

Thank you,

Hector E Mendez Treasurer South Hempstead Civic Association 1027 Long Beach Road South Hempstead, NY 11550 Mobile - 201-736-2966

Sent from my iPhone